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May MEETING SUMMARY 
 
Wednesday, February 5th was our last regular meeting. 
Our guest speaker was young and up-in-coming guide 
fishing Captain Nate Roberts.  Nate talked musky fishing 
techniques, Bay of Green Bay starting points and 
successes, Fox River skills and time of year musky 
fishing focuses.  Very informative program. 
 
 
 
 
Club members voted on and approved to spend $2500,00 stocking muskies in Fox Lake 
again this year. 
 

 
Amy Strom attended the meeting with the new Club apparel and decals.  
Thanks to Amy for her design skills and assistance with ordering, etc. 
Just a reminder that you can order your apparel at 
http://outdoormamadesign.com  You can also get the Club logo put on 
your own clothing for $10/decal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Next Meeting will be Wed June 4th, 7pm at FdL 
American Legion Hall. 
 

Club member Eric Larsen will be our guest speaker on June 4.  Eric will cover 

musky sucker fishing and Fall fishing.   
 
Club hats and decals will be available at the June meeting.  Hats 
are $20 and decals are $5. 
 

  

http://outdoormamadesign.com/
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FIRST OUTING of 2025 
The Club held the first Outing of the year May 16-18 
on Little Green/Fox Lake. 14 Club members attended 
and enjoyed a great lunch at Lake View Inn on Sat.  
A few fish were seen, some missed opportunities.  
Congratulations to Jeff Klein who caught a 42.5” 
musky on Sunday.  Jeff will have his name forever 
engraved on the First Fish of the Outing Trophy.  
 
 
 
 

 

2ND  OUTING of 2025 
The June Club outing will be held 
sunrise on June 13th to June 15 sunset on Lake Butte de Morts, Lake 
Winneconnie and Lake Poygan.  Lunch will be Saturday, June 14th at the 
Fin ‘N Feather which is located on 
the Wolf River in Winneconnie at 
Noon.   If you plan on attending, call 
or text Jerry LaPine at 920-517-0392 
by June 10th.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WMC Fishing Report  courtesy of Greg Rubin 
 

Name Date Length Water 
Dakota Krupp 5/4/2025 34" Little Green Lake 
Jeff Klein 5/18/2025 40.5" Little Green Lake 
Mike Mueller 5/23/2025 36" Elkhart Lake 
Eric Larsen 5/24/2025 41" Bay of Green Bay 
Lance Ziemer 5/25/2025 43" Peshtigo River 
Korey Krupp 5/26/2025 44.75" Fox River 
Dakota Krupp 5/26/2025 40.5" Fox River 
Dakota Krupp 5/26/2025 36" Fox River 
 



 The Musky News  
 

Newsletter of the Winnebagoland Musky Club 

June 2025 
 

Remember members, register your musky catches and releases with the Club. It is easy 
to do. Send the data by email to;  winnebagomusky@gmail.com  within 10 days of your 
catch. It would also be nice to send a photo to Greg with the info. Also, send your musky 
photo to Richard Feustel at richardfeustel@gamil.com and Tom LaPine at 
thebowman1@gmail.com so we can share it with our members. 
 
 
 

DUES are Due 
As a reminder, 2025-2026 dues are due.  No raise in dues, 
$20 single and $25 for a family, adults and children under 
18.  Over 18-year-old “children” must have a separate paid 
membership. 
 
Our mailing address is: 
Winnebagoland Musky Club 
PO Box 1735  
Fond du Lac,  WI  54935 
 
 
 
 

THE ANNUAL BOAT RAFFLE IS ON! 
 
We are looking for WMC members to move the Musky Clubs Alliance of Wisconsin raffle 
boat from one advertising location to another.  Dave Mace can provide a schedule of 
when help is needed.  This year we have the opportunity to have the Alliance boat 
already in March.   
Essentially, just pick up the boat from one location and tow it to another.  The receiving 
business will help with designating its display area location.  Life can be much easier if we 
each tow it once. 
 
The Winnebagoland Musky Club gets the Musky Clubs Alliance of Wisconsin raffle boat a 
few weeks of each year to help with raffle sales which is a large fundraiser for our 
Club.  Your support in doing a little bit of towing is greatly appreciated. 
 
Please contact: 
Dave Mace  920-960-4179 
fdlmace@charter.net 
 

mailto:winnebagomusky@gmail.com
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